
Good evening,  
 
I am writing to passionately convey the urgent need to overturn Measure 110. This legalization has 
proven to be a catastrophic disaster for Oregonians, contributing to a surge in overdoses, loss of lives, 
heightened crime rates, and a disturbing increase in addiction. It's crucial that we act promptly to rectify 
this situation and protect our communities from further harm. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kelly Jackson  
 


